

2019-2020 School Year

Mrs. Lyons and Miss Fennell's 5th Grade Class

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are looking forward to an exciting year in 5th grade to work with you, and your child. In order to learn throughout the year, we are asking for you to send supplies in for your child so that they are organized, can write notes, and participate in many exciting activities throughout the year. It is important that your child brings all supplies to school, **ON THE FIRST DAY OF CLASS**. This helps with organization and allows your child to be ready to



learn. During that first day of class, we play a game to get all of our supplies labeled and put away. (Please do not label the supplies as we will label and organize together during our game.)

We also have some tips to help you prepare for 5th grade, and maybe we will be able to answer any questions that you have for the first day of school:



- 1. Our classroom is located in Room A205- it's all the way down the hallway in the 5th grade wing. We will be there in the morning to help show students their classroom. Please make sure your child knows our names: Mrs. Lyons and Miss Fennell and we are in A205. (We can't wait to meet you.)
- 2. We will have snack every day, so feel free to send in a healthy snack with your child (even on the first day). Please don't send in peanut products.
- 3. Please make sure your child knows how they are getting home from school. You need to send in a note if your child is being picked up at the end of the day, or is walking home. We will need to have a note in order for them to be safely dismissed. If your child is riding a bus, make sure they know the bus number. (We want everyone to make it home safely that first
- 4. Your child should be in proper dress code beginning on the 1st day of classes. You can get all your uniforms at the Family Support Center.
- The first day of school is always filled with many emotions, please know we are here to help & support your child in this transition into 5th grade.

Hopefully we helped with any questions you may have about the first day of school. The supply list is located on the back of this letter. Please, again, send all supplies in on the first day of class.

We look forward to a great year. Thank you for all of your support!

Mrs. Lyons & Miss Fennell



Mrs. Lyons and Miss Fennell's 5th Grade Supply List

2019-2020

0	2 (24 pack) wooden pencils	
•	2 one subject notebooks- 1- red and 1- blue	
•	2 packs of lined paper	
•	7 PLASTIC folders with POCKETS AND PRONGS –	
	1 -red, 2- blue, 1 -purple, 1 -orange, 1 -Yellow and 1 - green	
•	1 pencil box or bag	
•	1 box of Crayola crayons	
•	1 box of markers	
•	1 box of colored pencils	
•	1 pair of scissors	
•	2 rolls of paper towels	
•	1 box of sandwich size Ziploc bags (Girls only)	
•	1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags (Boys only)	
•	1 set of headphones	
•	1 package of dry erase markers	
•	1 sharpie marker	
	1 roll of scotch tape	
•	3 glue sticks	
•	2 boxes of tissues	
•	1 plastic pencil sharpener with a lid	
•	1 new plain white T-shirt (we will use these to make class T-shirts)	
•	1 container of hand sanitizer (Girls only)	
•	1 container of sanitizing wipes for surfaces (Boys only)	

Wish List – The following items are <u>NOT</u> required, but always welcome to help out with class activities:

Paper Plates

Plastic cups

Napkins

Fabric markers

Plastic Utensils



Mrs. Pedone's Supply List for Fifth Grade

- > 3- marble composition notebooks (red, green, blue)
- > 5- pocket folders (red, green, blue, yellow, purple)
- > 1-supply case with a zipper
- > 10-glue sticks
- > 1-backpack (No wheels please)
- > 2- packs lined paper
- > 40- pencils with erasers (if possible sharpened)
- > 1- package of erasers
- > 1- boxes of colored pencils
- > 1- pair of scissors
- > 1- box of 24 crayons
- > 3- boxes of tissue
- > 3-containers of Lysol or Clorox wipes
- > 3-rolls of paper towels
- > 1- box of thick dry erase Expo markers and eraser or new sock
- > 3-highlighters (pink, yellow, green)
- > 1-box of gallon sized Ziplock bags
- > 2- large bottles of hand sanitizer
- > 1 water bottle with a lid that closes (your child may refill it from my water tower that I pay for in the classroom)
- > Sneakers for gym
- > 1-oversized shirt (button down for easy/no mess, on and off) for art
- > Headphones for laptop
- > Windex Electronic Wipes for laptop

^{**}Donations: Napkins for snacks, paper plates, plastic cups for special occasions.





I'd like to take this opportunity to introduce myself to you. As a 5th grade teacher at the Charter School for Applied Technologies, I will have the pleasure of spending the next school year with your child. I am excited about the year ahead, and am looking forward to meeting you and your child.

During the coming year, your child and I will be spending many, many hours in the classroom together. And I want you to know that there is no place I would rather be, and no job that I would rather have. Together, as parents and teacher, we can provide a comfortable, stimulating, nurturing, and challenging environment for your child. My promise to you is that I will consistently put the best interest of your child first and always welcome your input and support. As the year progresses, I also encourage you to contact me with any concerns, questions, or comments you might have. You can always leave a message for me at the school office, write me a note, or e-mail me.

Fifth grade is a stimulating, exciting place to be! We'll focus on developing a wide range of reading skills and strategies through the use of quality literature. As a fifth grader, your child will be provided with many creative writing experiences, and a wide range of hands-on math activities that will encourage critical thinking. Social studies and science units on everything from the early peoples, governments, human rights, Western Hemisphere, rocketry, and natural forces will also motivate our learners.

I am very excited to meet you and your child. I hope you have a wonderful summer!



Neil Shanahan

Mr. Shanahan's Supply List for Grade 5.



It is important for your child to be prepared for class everyday; it is a necessity of learning. Therefore, your child is required to have all school supplies by Monday. August 27, the first day of school. Also note that most supplies may be collected and shared among all students to promote student organization and cooperation. For this reason, please do not label your child's supplies.

old	ers with pockets and prongs	Note	books
	1 Purple - Music		1 Red college ruled spiral bound - Math
	1 Yellow - Writing		1 Green college ruled spiral bound - Science
	1 Green - Science		1 Blue college ruled spiral bound - Social Studies
	1 Blue - Social Studies		2 Mable Composition - ELA (Reading and Writing)
	1 Orange – Daily Organization		
	1 Any Design - Take Home		
Misc	ellaneous Classroom Supplies		
	1 packages of College Ruled Filer Pa	per (loose	e leaf paper)
	3 packages of 7mm Mechanical Pen	cils (10 pe	encils per package minimum - 30 total)
	The second secon		has used their supply of pencils, they will be required to bring in more.
	1 package of 7mm Refill Lead (3 tu	bes, 30 re	fills per tube)
	1 three-hole zipper pencil pouch (wi	ll hang fr	om student's desk, zipper is better than zip lock)
	1 MENS MEDIUM T-Shirt, any colo	or for stud	dent created supply sack (suggestion ACMoore \$3.33)
	1 Roll of Paper Towels		
	1 boxes of Classic Crayons		
	1 box of Classic Markers		
	1 pair of Scissors		
	1 roll of Scotch Tape		
	1 Clean Sock (used as dry erase era	ser) or a	dry erase eraser (small, so it fits in pencil pouch)
	1 package of Black Dry Erase Marke	ers (4 mar	kers per package) – One will be used in Art class
		_	S
	•	•	nild breaks them, they will be required to bring in another pair.

- Please send all school supplies on the first day of school. Please do not send your student with trapper keepers, pencil boxes, or book bags on wheels, these items will not fit in desks or lockers.
- * If you would like to purchase extra supplies from this list to be used in the classroom, Thank you for your generosity.



Enjoy the rest of your summer! - Mr. Shanahan

Grade 5 Supply List Mr. Banas

- 4 folders
 - o Math (blue)
 - o ELA (red)
 - o Take Home (yellow)
 - Music (purple)
- 1 red composition notebook
- 2 packs of pencils
- 2 packs of dry-erase makers (will be used everyday in math)
- 5 glue stick
- scissors
- White board eraser (old clean rag/sock works great)
- Green, Pink, and Yellow highlighters (for ELA)
- Head phones for lap top computer
- One small box of crayons
- Bag to hold supplies (please no boxes)
- One box of tissues



2019-2020 School Year

Mrs. Geblein's 5th Grade Class

Dear Parents/Guardians:

I am looking forward to an exciting year in 5th grade to work with you, and your child. In order to learn throughout the year, I am asking for you to send supplies in for your child so that they are organized, can write notes, and participate in many exciting activities throughout the year. For example, the folders are different colors for different subjects. It is important that your child brings all supplies to school, <u>ON THE FIRST DAY OF CLASS</u>. This helps with organization and allows your child to be ready to learn. During that first day of class, we play a game to get all of our supplies labeled and put away. (Please do not label the supplies as we will label and organize together during our game.)

I also have some tips to help you prepare for 5th grade, and maybe I will be able to answer any questions that you have for the first day of school:

- 1) My classroom is Room A207 located in the 5th grade hallway. I will be there in the morning to help show students their classroom. Please make sure your child knows my name: Mrs. Geblein and I am in room A207. (I can't wait to meet you.)
- 2) We will have snack every day, so feel free to send in a healthy snack with your child (even on the first day). Please don't send in peanut products.
- 3) Please make sure your child knows how they are getting home from school. You need to send in a note if your child is being picked up at the end of the day or is walking home. I will need to have a note in order for them to be safely dismissed. If your child is riding a bus, make sure they know the bus number. (We want everyone to make it home safely especially that first week!)
- 4) Your child should be in proper dress code beginning on the 1st day of classes. You can get all your uniforms at the Family Support Center.
- 5) The first day of school is always filled with many emotions, please know I am here to help and support your child in this transition into 5th grade.

Hopefully I have helped with any questions you may have about the first day of school. The supply list is located on the back of this letter. Please, again, send all supplies in on the first day of class. I look forward to a great year. Thank you for all of your support!

~Mrs. Geblein



Mrs. Geblein's 5th Grade Supply List

2019-2020

•	3 (24 pack) wooden pencils	
•	1 handheld pencil sharpener	
•	1 three subject spiraled notebook- Any Color	
•	1 one subject spiraled notebook- Blue	
•	3 packs of lined paper	
•	8 PLASTIC folders with POCKETS and PRONGS—	
	1 -red, 2 -purple 2- blue, 1- yellow and 1 - green 1- Your Choice	
•	1 pencil box	
•	1 package of dry erase markers	
•	1 box of crayons	
•	1 box of color pencils	
•	1 box of markers	
•	1 three pack of highlighters (Yellow, Pink, Blue)	
•	1 black sharpie marker	
•	1 pair of scissors	
•	2 glue sticks	
•	1 set of headphones or earbuds	
•	3 rolls of paper towels	
•	3 boxes of tissues	
•	1 box of sandwich size Ziploc bags	
•	1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags	
•	2 containers of sanitizing wipes for surfaces	
•	1 container of hand sanitizer	

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am beyond excited to get to know you and your child. It is going to be an amazing year for your child in Grade 5! This year will be full of exciting challenges, fun, and lots of learning. Your child will be given the tools and opportunity to explore different subject areas and grow into a lifelong learner.

In order to make this year a success, communication needs to remain strong between myself, you, and your child. Together, as parents and teacher, we can provide a comfortable, stimulating, nurturing, and challenging environment for your child. As the year progresses, I encourage you to contact me with any concerns, questions, or comments you might have. You can always leave a message for me at the school office, write me a note, or e-mail me (mgoerg@csat-k12.org).

Fifth grade is a thought-provoking, exciting place to be! We'll focus on developing a wide range of reading skills and strategies through the use of quality literature. As a fifth grader, your child will be provided with many creative writing experiences, and a wide range of hands-on math activities that will encourage critical thinking. Social studies and science units will be on everything from human rights to Earth's natural forces.

Here are some tips to start the year off on the right foot:

- 1) My classroom is Room A208 located in the 5th grade hallway. I will be there in the morning to help show students their classroom. Please make sure your child knows my name: Ms. Goerg (pronounced George) and I am in room A208.
- 2) We will have snack every day, so feel free to send in a healthy snack with your child (even on the first day). Please don't send in peanut products.
- 3) Please make sure your child knows how they are getting home from school. You need to send in a note if your child is being picked up at the end of the day or is walking home. I will need to have a note in order for them to be safely dismissed. If your child is riding a bus, make sure they know the bus number. We want everyone to make it home safely especially that first week!
- 4) Your child should be in proper dress code beginning on the 1st day of classes. You can get all your uniforms at the Family Support Center.
- 5) The first day of school is always filled with many emotions; please know I am here to help & support your child in this transition into 5th grade.

Enjoy your summer! I cannot wait to meet my new fifth graders!



Sincerely, Ms. Goerg



Ms. Goerg's 5th Grade Supply List 2019-2020

	2019 2020	
•	4 (24 pack) wooden or mechanical pencils	
•	2 one subject notebooks (one red, one blue)	
•	2 binders (1 inch)	
•	2 packages of dividers for binders	
•	3 packs of lined paper	
•	7 PLASTIC folders with POCKETS (1 red, 2 blue, 2 purple, 1 yellow and 1 green)	
•	1 pencil box or bag	
•	2 boxes of colored pencils	
•	1 sharpie marker	
•	1 pair of scissors	
•	1 bottle of glue	
•	1 set of headphones	-
•	3 rolls of paper towels	
•	1 package of dry erase markers	
•	3 boxes of tissues	
•	2 containers of sanitizing wipes for surfaces	
•	1 container of hand sanitizer	
Ļ		

- Please do not send your student with trapper keepers or book bags on wheels, as these items will not fit in desks or lockers.
 - * If you would like to purchase extra supplies from this list to be used in the classroom, that would be much appreciated.

Enjoy the rest of your summer! - Ms. Goerg





Miss Lotterer's 5th grade supply list

I am looking forward to working with you and your child this year in 5th grade. It is important that your child comes to school prepared with all materials on the first day to be set up for a successful and organized year.

Please do not label any supplies, we will do this together in the classroom. ©

Thank you for your support!

3	Packs of wooden pencils	
1	Purple folder for Music	
6	Folders (any plain, solid colors)	
2	Notebooks	
1	Pack of dry erase markers	
2	Packs of lined paper	
1	Box of crayons	
1	Box of markers OR colored pencils	
2	Glue sticks	
2	Highlighters	
2	Boxes of tissues	
2	Rolls of paper towels	
1	Container of sanitizing wipes (Lysol)	
1	Clean sock or whiteboard eraser	